

Is your daughter interested in playing 8U tournament softball in 2024? If so, registration is open!!

Kimberly Softball Organization (KSO) is the travel softball program for girls in the Kimberly School District. If your daughter was born in 2015 or 2016, she is eligible to register for the 8U age group.

Quick data on the 8U program:

- Team practices typically begin in March
- If numbers warrant, the athletes will be split into two teams of even talent
- 8U teams play in 4-5 tournaments during the summer; generally, no more than 40 minutes away
- Tournament-style team
- Games are mostly machine-pitch, some are girl pitch
- Program is suitable for newer softball athletes

Please visit our website (www.kimberlysoftball.com) for more information about the club.

If you are ready to register or have additional questions, please contact the Board of Directors at ksoboard@kimberlysoftball.com.

Mission Statement: Kimberly Softball Organization (KSO) is a volunteer, nonprofit organization designed around the goal of teaching and developing the necessary fastpitch softball skills in order to allow our players to compete at any level. All Kimberly Softball Organization (KSO) activities are conducted with the girl's best interest in mind. KSO is partnered with our local high school (Kimberly High School) and the coaching staff of the Varsity and Junior Varsity teams to prepare our girls to be the future of Papermaker Softball. In doing so we hope to keep the involvement of KSO players in the Kimberly area.